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From: Bill LaMarr <billlamarr@msn.com> 
Date: Mon, Nov 23, 2015 at 11:21 AM 
Subject: Re: COMMENT AND RECOMMENDATION LETTER: CLEAN UP GREEN UP ORDINANCE - CPC-2015-1462.CA 
To: sharon.dickinson@lacity.org 
 
 

 
Dear Ms. Dickinson - 
  
Attached is a copy of our comment letter regarding the Clean Up Green Up proposed ordinance 
which is on the agenda for tomorrow's PLUM Committee meeting. Please make this letter a part 
of the official record. 
  
Thank you. 

  

 CALIFORNIA SMALL BUSINESS ALLIANCE 

  
  
Dear Councilmember Huizar: 
  
  
Attached is a letter from the California Small Business Alliance in which we respectfully submit 
our comments, concerns and recommendations pertaining to the report and draft ordinance which 
was prepared by the City Planning Department staff, in connection with the Clean Up Green Up 
program. We trust that you will read and assess our comments in advance of the hearing by 
the Planning and Land Use Management Committee, on Tuesday, November 24, 2015. 
  
We expect to have representatives at the hearing in the event you or the other committee 
members have any questions for us. 
  
  
Sincerely, 
  
  
Bill La Marr 
Executive Director 
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